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MEDIA RELEASE 
 
London, 25 April 2018  
 

 
 

Tennis Integrity Unit response to IRP Interim Report 
 

The Tennis Integrity Unit fully support proposals for an expanded and restructured tennis 
integrity organisation. We look forward to working with the governing bodies of tennis to 
achieve timely and effective implementation of the Independent Review Panel’s (IRP) final 
recommendations. 
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